
 
Notice 

 
June 5, 2019 

 
UPCOMING ROAD CLOSURE 

 
 
McConnell Avenue will be closed between Thomas Street and Cory Drive for 1 
week starting Monday June 10, 2019. Pedestrian/Cyclist use will not be disrupted. 
The road closure will permit safe excavation of McConnell Avenue for the purpose 
of connecting water, sewer, and storm utilities to a new residential subdivision 
currently being constructed. 
 
The City and the Developer (Emil Wirtl Construction) apologizes for any 
inconvenience caused by this closure and we thank you for your patience and 
cooperation. If you have any questions please contact: 
 
 
 
  

Chris Cordts 
Engineering Manager, City of Terrace 

250 615-4042 

 
Myles Wiebe 

Wiebe Contracting Ltd. 
250-631-9136 

 


